
 

30 June 2021 
 
RE:  Submission of GNSO Council Review of the ICANN70 GAC Communiqué 
 
Philippe Fouquart,  
Chair, Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council 
 
Dear Philippe, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 20 May 2021 transmitting the final approved GNSO Council review of the 
ICANN70 GAC Communiqué. Your letter has been posted on the ICANN Correspondence page: 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence.  
  
We would like acknowledge, as stated in our letter of 15 May 2021, that the Board considered this 
input as part of its deliberations around the ICANN70 GAC Communiqué, which was approved by the 
Board during our 12 May 2021 meeting. A copy of the Board’s resolution and the scorecard is 
available here: https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2021-05-12-en#2.d.  
 
The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort in 
providing your valuable input. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
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